





From our Village Manager

Welcome to our first quarterly Watermark Residences Newsletter. As we bid farewell to 2023, it brings immense pleasure

to reflect on the strong sense of community that our residents are already cultivating together.

With construction progressing well, we eagerly await the village's opening in late 2024. Beyond construction, our commitment lies in fostering a culture of health, wellness, and strong community bonds.

I look forward to my continued friendship with you all in 2024. From all the team at Watermark Residences, we wish you and your families a happy and safe Christmas holiday.